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I would like to add my support to the passage of this bill, which would give our Ferry 
Advisory Board representatives more of an impact in the development of MSFS 
budget planning, and scheduling. Despite input from Swans Island Elementary School
Board Members, Principal, and Superintendent as well as the Director of Services of 
the health center, and the SelectBoard, both the Elementary School and the Mill Pond 
Health Center have had to decrease services due to MSFS ignoring the needs of the 
Swan’s Island community in the creation of the current schedule, confirming the need
for increased community input. My hope is that this bill would allow for some 
compromise when the schedules are created, and provide the necessary oversight to 
ensure the community’s needs are fully considered. 


